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OPEN SEASON FOR DUCKS

The early summsr this yesar will be taken
into account by the Fauna Protection Advisory
Committee when deliberating on their recommendation .
to the HMinister on a suitable period for the mnext
open season. %hile some reports mention successful
breeding in districts where permanent water abounds,
it is considered that generally the year has been a
poor one for our:wildfowl.

The Committee has made arrangements to
meet representatives of the Capel Gun Club and
local residents at the Elgin Hall at 8 p.m. on the
evening of November 2 to hear their views on the date
and times of the opening of the season this year.



